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letter dated August 20, 2020 sent
to you by mail and UPS. If you are
unable to perform a proper disposal
of the drums, EPA requests that you
allow us access to perform a
removal under CERCLA. Do you
consent to allow EPA access to the
property for a drum removal?

| have been quarantined unable to
do anything. Will get to it when |
can.

Ms. Bends, This situation has been
going on far longer than the COVID
situation, and the open ended
response of "I'll get to it when | can"
simply is not acceptable given the
proximity of the drums to water, and
the deteriorating condition of the
drums. Rather than continue this
texting conversation, we'd really like
to get on the phone so we can
discuss addressing the drums in a
manner that will ensure protection
of human health and the
environment. Please provide a time
that | can call you. Thank you.
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